Student earns math
scholarship
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Aukusitino “A.J."” Ah-Yek was recently named the first
recipient of the newly created Sigma Scholarship, awarded by
the Clark College Mathematics Department to support and
encourage students who are traditionally underrepresented in
STEM fields to pursue higher-level mathematics. “Thanks to
generous donations from many of you in our college community,
we are awarding AJ $1500 to go towards his future education,”
wrote mathematics professor Kayoko Barnhill in an email to
college employees today.

Ah-Yek enrolled at Clark College as a Running Start student,
initially undecided about his degree path. Soon after
finishing his pre-calculus courses, he became a math tutor and
eventually an engineering and writing tutor. Throughout his
time at Clark, he has played in the college’s Jazz Band and
also participated in engineering competitions at the college.
After graduating this spring with his Associate in Science -
Transfer Track 2 degree, he plans to transfer to WSU Pullman
to major in mechanical engineering and minor in mathematics.


https://news.clark.edu/2021/06/student-earns-math-scholarship/
https://news.clark.edu/2021/06/student-earns-math-scholarship/
https://news.clark.edu/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/aj-ah-yek.png

His career focus is in Aerospace Engineering.

“On behalf of the Tutoring Services Team, I would like to let
the scholarship committee know that they definitely got the
right candidate when they picked A.J. for this,” wrote
Tutoring Services Program Manager Janice Taylor. “A.J. is not
only an academic rising star, but he is also a rock star in
Tutoring Services! He is not afraid to set high goals and he
will achieve every single one of them in the shortest time
possible. AJ has been an invaluable member of our team and a
great resource for his fellow peers at Clark College, we are
excited and sad to see him head off to Pullman.”



